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Hello and happy Friday! We hope you are enjoying your break and that you are resting
and eating lots of good food. As some of us celebrate Thanksgiving this week, we

encourage everyone to learn more about the real history of Thanksgiving and why Native
Americans are calling the day "Thankstaking" or "Truthsgiving" -- read more about how to

unlearn the history of "Thankstaking" here. Be sure to check out these resources about the
holiday.

For PDF versions and archives, visit the IME website or click this For PDF versions and archives, visit the IME website or click this linklink..

What's HappeningWhat's Happening

Here's what's in this week's IME Newsletter:

IME Events and NewsIME Events and News
Apply to be part of our 2025-2026 GEM Mentor Team!!
GEM Gathering: S'mores in the Suite
Adulting While First-Gen Lunch
Last Day of Classes: Cookie Decoration Gathering
Destress Night with The Collective and String Club

More Events and NewsMore Events and News
Gender Studies Symposium: Call for Sticker Designs!
First-Gen Scholarship
Help Shape Our Future: Diversity and Equity Campus Climate Survey
Do you want FREE laundry detergent?
SWANA Artist Showcase
Paid Summer Internship: College to County Mentorship Program

IME Events and NewsIME Events and News

https://unsettlingamerica.wordpress.com/2023/11/23/unlearning-the-history-of-thankstaking/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1F2xOj_0IVTZCS0Dj-xdxcWKgvGRlN6qCrQLndpgyHqw/edit?tab=t.0
https://college.lclark.edu/student_life/multicultural_affairs/ime-newsletter/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=cjaffiliate&nav=cd621e78-5bd7-4634-bd27-762ec0dfe812


Apply to be part of our 2025-2026Apply to be part of our 2025-2026
GEM Mentor Team!!GEM Mentor Team!!

Interested in being a GEM Mentor? Join
IME's Great Expectations Mentorship
Program (GEM). Applications open now!
For priority consideration please apply byFor priority consideration please apply by
Sunday, Feb. 19th.Sunday, Feb. 19th.

Please email multicultural@lclark.edu for
questions!

Apply Here!Apply Here!

GEM Gathering: S'mores in the SuiteGEM Gathering: S'mores in the Suite

Monday, December 2
5:00-6:00pm
IME Suite

Come join us for a sweet event in the
suite! Destress before finals while
enjoying a sweet, nostalgic treat. Please
email multicultural@lclark.edu with any
questions.

Adulting While First-Gen LunchAdulting While First-Gen Lunch

Tuesday, December 10th
11:30-1:00PM
Beth Miller Lounge

All are welcomed to join us for the last
'Adulting While First-Gen' Lunch of the
semester. This lunch with be informal.
Let's talk about how your semester at
L&C has been and what you are looking
forward to for next semester!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDizwnhIKI-chXSuBTrODadETx3lxIe-pgMTGdOP_uI8iq4A/viewform


Last Day of Classes: Cookie DecorationLast Day of Classes: Cookie Decoration
GatheringGathering

Wednesday, December 11th
5pm
IME Suite

Join us to celebrate the end of the semester while
decorating some delicious cookies. All are welcome
to join the fun!

Please email multicultural@lclark.edu with any
questions.

Destress NightDestress Night

Sunday, December 8th
6:30-7:30pm
HU Media Lounge

Come join The Collective: Student
Athlete of Color Association and String
Club in a night of fun. Relax, unwind,
and destress with Nintendo games,
crocheting, knitting, food, and more.

BIPOC athletes encouraged to attend.
All are welcome!

Email multicultural@lclark.edu or
SACA@lclark.edu for questions.

More Events and NewsMore Events and News

Call for Sticker Designs!Call for Sticker Designs!

Hello students! The Gender Studies
Symposium is currently looking for
original art for our Sticker Design Contest!

***Please carefully read the full
guidelines in the Google Form!***

As a reminder, the theme for our 44th



Submit Your DesignsSubmit Your Designs
HereHere

annual symposium is [No] Hard Feelings.
All submissions are due January 31st,
2025. If you have any questions, please
feel free to reach out to us at
gendsymp@lclark.edu!

First-Gen ScholarshipFirst-Gen Scholarship

The Renaissance Scholars Program
provides renewable college scholarships
to talented students who will be the first
in their family to earn a bachelor's
degree. The scholarship award is up to
$5,000 per year, renewable for up to four
years. There are two scholarship
deadlines, February 1st and May 1st. 

ApplyApply
HereHere

Help Shape Our Future: Diversity and Equity Campus Climate SurveyHelp Shape Our Future: Diversity and Equity Campus Climate Survey

The Office of Equity and Inclusion invites the entire L&C community to participate in the
HEDS Diversity and Equity Campus Climate Survey. We want to hear from you! Your
confidential responses will provide the framework needed to see where we can continue
to support and improve in DEIJ work on campus.

Learn More and Take the SurveyLearn More and Take the Survey
HereHere

Do you want FREE laundryDo you want FREE laundry
detergent?detergent?

Roberts 112

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeLIyq8DaRsoTUVuUhYxjkt-MTbwR6T_PS5--Ski_Z5JiDDCw/viewform
https://www.trfwebsite.org/apply
https://www.lclark.edu/live/news/54529-help-shape-our-future-diversity-and-equity-campus-clim


Generation Conscious offers eco-friendly
alternatives that help our planet and our
community! Please stop by Roberts 112
for your FREE laundry detergent sheets!

SWANA Artist ShowcaseSWANA Artist Showcase

Boom Arts is hosting a SWANA artist showcase on March 8th for South West Asian and
North African identified artists living in the Pacific Northwest. The showcase + dinner will
be held at the Portland Institute for Contemporary Art in Portland. Apply by Nov. 29th!
Each artist will receive $100. All artists will also receive complimentary tickets to "Awalem"
and "Dear Leila".

ApplyApply
HereHere

Paid Summer InternshipPaid Summer Internship

The Multnomah County - College to County PAID summer internships applications will
open in February.

PAID internships are $24/hour
Recruitment leads with opportunities for students or color, first generation,
underrepresented communities
Applications OPEN in Late February 2025
Applications CLOSE in early April, 2025

Sign Up hereSign Up here

Visit the IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler: 9-5pm Monday to FridayVisit the IME Suite on the 3rd floor of Fowler: 9-5pm Monday to Friday

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScAde4Yh2LynLoA-LeRFqy94jOb36llxfgI-8IqnW6yVUuatw/viewform
https://www.multco.us/college-county


Interested in submitting something to be added to theInterested in submitting something to be added to the
​IME Newsletter?IME Newsletter?

If you would like to submit something to be added to the IME newsletter, please fill out
the form below. The IME newsletter goes out every Friday morning. All submissions to

make it into the weekly newsletter must be done by Thursday at 8am or they will be put in
the next week's newsletter.

Submit to the IMESubmit to the IME
NewsletterNewsletter

Stay Connected with IME

 
Lewis & Clark College | 0615 SW Palatine Hill Rd. | Portland, OR 97219 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOWwbUN86AhBno3FbsKfhyJSsACABgvi2Rycwm5D8-qqNPEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.instagram.com/ime_lc/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
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